

**TO: All SBC Residents** 

FROM: Gail Chase

**DATE: April 23, 202** 

RE: COVID-19 Update

We have some great news to share, all the staff that we tested at the Retirement Center yesterday tested negative for COVID-19

We also want to inform those of you that signed up for COVID testing on Monday the 26<sup>th</sup> of the time and location. Testing will occur in the Ringling Room starting at 10 am. The schedule will be as follows:

10 - 10:30 am: Last names that begin with A - R

10:30-11am: Last names that begin with S-Z

You do not have to bring any information with you as we have all the forms and insurance information needed.

We will still be holding our vaccination clinic on Friday the 30<sup>th</sup> and you have until Monday the 26<sup>th</sup> to inform us if you know anyone who would like to be vaccinated. We will be offering the Moderna vaccine, a two step vaccination. If you have any family our private employee needing a vaccination, please let Lynne or Gail know by noon on Monday the 26<sup>th</sup>.